
From: R1DRSSMail Resource
To: R1LAT RESOURCE
Subject: FW: Request to withdraw Centers for Disease Control and Prevention Decommissioning Plan, License 10-06772-

01
Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:10:30 PM
Attachments: image001.png

 
 
From: Ullrich, Betsy <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:50 AM
To: Charp, Paul (ATSDR/OAD/OCHHA) <pac4@cdc.gov>; R1DRSSMail Resource
<R1DRSSMail.Resource@nrc.gov>
Cc: Masnyk Bailey, Orysia <Orysia.MasnykBailey@nrc.gov>; Hatcher, Brandon
(CDC/DDPHSS/OLSS/OLS) <qaw7@cdc.gov>; Lawson, Robert (CDC/OCOO/OSSAM/AMSO)
<esn4@cdc.gov>; Pugh, Jordan (CDC/DDPHSS/OLSS/OLS) <quk6@cdc.gov>
Subject: RE: Request to withdraw Centers for Disease Control and Prevention Decommissioning
Plan, License 10-06772-01
 
Thank you, we will take care of the administrative closure of this action.
 
Betsy
 
Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)
240-704-4575 (cell)
Elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
 
 
 
From: Charp, Paul (ATSDR/OAD/OCHHA) <pac4@cdc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:24 AM
To: Ullrich, Betsy <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov>; R1DRSSMail Resource
<R1DRSSMail.Resource@nrc.gov>
Cc: Masnyk Bailey, Orysia <Orysia.MasnykBailey@nrc.gov>; Hatcher, Brandon
(CDC/DDPHSS/OLSS/OLS) <qaw7@cdc.gov>; Lawson, Robert (CDC/OCOO/OSSAM/AMSO)
<esn4@cdc.gov>; Pugh, Jordan (CDC/DDPHSS/OLSS/OLS) <quk6@cdc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Request to withdraw Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Decommissioning Plan, License 10-06772-01
 
Dear Ms. Ullrich and others,
 
I am requesting that the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Building 164
Radioactive Waste Room Decommissioning Plan for License 10-06772-01 be withdrawn from
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consideration in meeting the requirements of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
for license amendment.
 
I have been in contact with the NRC's Orysia Masnky-Bailey who has informed me that CDC
and their contractor re-evaluate our Building 164 contamination data with respect to more
suitable decommissioning screening values. Following this re-evaluation, we will resubmit a
more appropriate report.
 
Thank you very much for considering this request and best regards,
 

Paul A. Charp, Ph.D., Fellow, HPS

Senior Health Physicist

Radiation Safety Officer (Acting)

Office of Laboratory Science and Safety

Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR)

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

pcharp@cdc.gov

770-488-0723 office

404-388-0614 cell
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